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September 11, 2024

Mr. Micheal Wich Nominatine Committee Chaii
¢/0 Dominic Sims. CEC

International Code Councit
900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Wich and Nominating Committee Members.

[t is my distinct privilege to write to you today bearing greetings and best wishes on behalf
of the members of the Central Florida Chapter of BOAF & ICC.

During our September 11th Meeting at the Central Florida Chapter meeting, the Nominating
Committee recommended support for Steve McDaniel for Sec/Tres. At the business meeting
the membership voted to support Steve. This recommendation is based upon his outstanding
contribution to our organization for many years.

We have carefully reviewed Mr. McDaniel's resume. credentials, and past performance, and
believe his contribution exemplifies the best and highest aspects of our profession and that
he will be outstanding as Sec/Tres for our organization. As previously stated, this belief is
based upon his exceptional past record of service to [CC and to our profession for many
years. We sincerely hope that the members of the Nominating Committee will agree.

Sincerely,
— —_— —
‘o % 4/&"“

Tom Allen, Chair Nominating Committee
At the direction of Ismael Castro. President Central Florida Chapter of BOAF & ICC



